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Production resumed 

 

 

In accordance with the Capital Market and Rules of the Zagreb Stock Exchange, 

Petrokemija, Plc. has released the following announcement: 

The operation of the Urea Production Plant had been suspended due to a malfunction of the 

scrubber and carbamates pumps. Due to the complexity of the technical analysis of the 

equipment damage and subsequent repair, it had been necessary to suspend the Ammonia 

Plant operation, as we already informed the public. 

However, the repair of the failure at the Urea Production Plant was carried out very quickly 

and the production at the Plant is expected to restart later today. The technical conditions 

and safety of the plant are satisfactory, so at this point the shutdown of Ammonia Plant is not 

necessary. 
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